
Notices for Sunday 20 August 2017 
 

Parish office hours during August: 
Tuesday – Thursday 10.00-12noon 

 
NOTICES FOR TODAY 

 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the disabled lavatory. 
 

TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service.  
  
MISSING! – We are missing some of our red & white check tablecloths that we use 
for functions. If you have kindly taken them home to wash, please could you return 
them as soon as possible. Many thanks. 
 

ORGAN CONCERT FAVOURITES – Mark James has made a recording of ‘Organ 
Concert Favourites’ and anyone wishing a copy (cost £10) should contact him  

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

NEXT CHOIR PRACTICE  Friday 1st September, 6.00pm. 
 

PEBBLES PRAISE - Pebbles returns from its summer hols on Sunday 3rd 
September, see you there! 
 
FINANCE TEAM MEETING – Monday 4th September, 7.30pm, in the Vicarage. 
 

INDUCTION – The induction of the Revd Richard Collins as Vicar of Christ the 
Saviour, Ealing Broadway will take place on Thursday 7th September, 7.30pm 
 

CHURCH GROUNDS WORKING PARTY - If you have time and can help there will 
be a Building & Grounds Team Working Party on Saturday 9th September from 
9.00am, starting the day in the hall with a ‘bacon buttie’ and allocation of jobs. Our 
aim is to tidy up the front of the church after the removal of West Window 
scaffolding, to clear and remove the dilapidated shed in the courtyard area and 
general tidy of the grounds ready for autumn. Those of you who are keen to help but 
may not be able to do heavy manual work, could help with some light gardening or 
dusting or cleaning inside the church following the removal of the hoarding. We aim 
to finish at lunchtime with a barbecue and cold beer! Please contact Matthew 
McAllister if you plan to come. (matthewjmcallister@hotmail.com) 
 

STEWARDSHIP PROGRAMME 2017 -  begins on Sunday 10th September. 
Please look out for your PCC contact who will give you your Stewardship 
information pack and be your contact for the duration of the programme. 
Stewardship Sunday is the 1st October. Please put this in your diary. 



 

NAME BADGES - From 10th September, for the four weeks of our Stewardship 
Programme 2017, we would like all members of the congregation to wear name 
badges, this is to help people to learn the names and to try and remember them.  If 
you wear a name badge at  work  please could you wear it; if you have a named 
badge in church please wear it, if you would like to make your own badge please do 
so.  For those who do not fit into any of these categories we will provide sticky 
labels.  Please remember to bring them each week. 
 

HARVEST FAYRE - Stall Holders' Next Meeting Sunday 17th September at 
11.45am in St Peter's Lady Chapel. 
 

BEER & CURRY MEETING – The next meeting will be Thursday 21st September, 
venue TBA. 
 

EALING HALF MARATHON – Sunday 24th September – If you wish to Volunteer 
to help in any capacity, you MUST register the EHM website  
http://www.ealinghalfmarathon.com/volunteer/. We will again be manning a water 
station. 
 

HARVEST FAYRE - Saturday 7th October - Please donate new, unused items for 
selling on the Christmas stall at the Fayre.  This is an ideal opportunity to re-gift 
unused presents you have received which do not fit into your lifestyle, or to declutter 
and pass on those spur of the moment purchases that you now find are not quite 
right. Pass items to Christine Bates any Sunday or leave them in the office for her to 
pick up. 
 

CONFIRMATION SERVICE will take place at St Peter’s on Sunday 28th January 
2018, 10.00am. 
 

http://www.ealinghalfmarathon.com/volunteer/

